
精電舎電子工業株式会社

Dear Customers

~Discontinued production Announcement~

Thank you very much for your continuous support.

We are sorry to inform you that we will stop our production and maintenance of long seller 
product as below because it is no longer possible to provide some of the parts.
We kindly ask for your understanding.

[Products Name]

We had a reasonable number of maintenance parts in stock considering from past results, 
but it became difficult to provide transducer parts after the end of April because repair 
requests such as deterioration of parts occurred more than expected.

We apologize for the inconvenience.
We still accept repairs and maintenance other than the transducer depending on the 
presence of parts.

We will continue to do our best to satisfy our customers, and we appreciate your continued 
support.
Please feel free to contact us anytime for any inquiries.

[Contact Address]

■SEIDENSHA ELECTRONICS CO., LTD. (Main office & Factory)
2-2-17 Nishi-nippori, Arakawa-ku, Tokyo, 116-0013, Japan
TEL: +81-3-3802-5101
FAX: +81-3-3807-6259
HP: http://www.sedeco.co.jp

■SEIDENSHA ELECTRONICS (THAILAND) CO., LTD. (Office)
147 Moo 6 Donhuaroh, Muang Chonburi 20000 (Amata Nakorn) Thailand
TEL: +66-3-805-7191 
FAX: +66-3-805-7192
HP: http://www.sedecothai.co.th

Transducer for Ultrasonic Welder SONPET 2104B 

[End of Production]
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